
 

 
 

Current Coronavirus Measures Information 

 
 

Screening stations have been lifted and mask wearing is preferred but not mandatory at this time. 

Please be aware that advice may change due to Covid spikes from time to time and directions may 

change at short notice. 

If you have any queries please contact us on our office number: 02 9515 8537 (Mon-Thurs 8.30am-
4.30pm), or email us at   info@melanoma.net.au.    You may also leave a message after hours, OR 
contact us on Fridays 8.30am-1.00pm on our off site number 02 8005 4701. 
 
 

TO MANAGE EXPOSURE TO POSSIBLE CONTACT, PLEASE FOLLOW THE INFORMATION LISTED: 

 IF YOU ARE A NEW PATIENT, OR HAVE NOT ATTENDED SINCE THE COVID OUTBREAK, WE WOULD 
APPRECIATE YOU ADVISING OUR STAFF IF YOU HAVE BEEN VACCINATED AND PROVIDE LAST 
VACCINE DETAILS.   Rapid Antigen tests no longer need to be performed prior to an appointment. 

 
 

 IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING FLU OR COLD-LIKE SYMPTOMS – PLEASE RESCHEDULE YOUR 
APPOINTMENT. 

 
 

 GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES HAVE BEEN RELAXED REGARDING MASKS - therefore, it is preferred 
you wear a mask in the waiting room, and at your appointment, but it is not mandatory.  Masks are 
available at the main entrance of the hospital or at our reception areas, please ask a staff member if 
you need one. 

 
 

 PAYMENTS FOR CONSULTATIONS BY CARD ONLY ARE STILL PREFERRED.   To minimise risk of 
contact we are encouraging payment by card still.  Please be aware that if you are intending to pay in 
cash, exact change is advisable, as we have limited change due to increased card payments. 

 
 

 There is hand sanitiser available in the waiting room to use after visiting the bathroom or sneezing, coughing, 
etc. 

 

 

We have developed these measures from guidelines set out by the Department of Health, for the 
safety of yourself, other patients, and staff.    Thank you for your co-operation. 
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